Summer 2013 Humanities Dissertation Boot Camp Application

Please fill out this form by typing your answers in this word document and emailing it as an attachment to gwcprograms@gsa.asucla.ucla.edu by no later than Friday, June 14th, 2013. (Please type “humanities dissertation boot camp” in the subject line of the email.) 
Section I. – Basic Information

1) Name:

2) Email address:

3) Student ID Number:

4) Department/Major: 
5) Degree Objective (e.g. Ph.D., M.A., etc.):

6) Is this a doctoral thesis or master’s thesis?:

7) Will you be available for all six meetings of the program? (full attendance is required) 

(5:30 – 8:00pm: Thursday, June 27; Wednesday, July 3; Thursdays, July 11, July 18, July 25 and August 1)


8) Have you advanced to candidacy?

9) Have you already defended your proposal/prospectus or had it approved by your committee?
10) When do you hope to finish your dissertation?
Section II. – Dissertation Information

1) How long is an average dissertation in your department major/program? (answer both)

Number of chapters:

Number of pages:
2) About how long will your dissertation be when completed? (answer both)

Number of chapters:

Number of pages:

3) How much have you written so far (total)? (answer both)

Number of chapters:
Number of pages:
Section III. – Your Research and Writing Process
1) How many hours per week are you currently spending writing your dissertation?

2) How many hours per week will you be able to commit to writing your dissertation during boot camp?

3) What are your current challenges with dissertation writing?
4) How are you organizing your writing time and source materials?
5) If English is not your first language or not the primary language in which you were educated, please comment on any challenges you have with writing in English (if applicable)? Would you be interested in special sessions targeting ESL/EFL issues if we were able to offer them?

6) If you are writing your dissertation in a language other than English, please indicate which language. We cannot guarantee that we can accommodate dissertators writing in a language other than English. We encourage you to find another graduate student writing the dissertation in the same language to apply so that you have someone to work with during the collaborative portions of the program.

7) Feel free to let us know anything else you think we should know and/or what writing topics you are particularly interested in learning more about.
